
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Opposition to the Transfer in the Name of Municipality the Property where the
Municipal Hall of Mamburao is Located
1 message

Gilbert Gonzales <asecfosl.denr@yahoo.com> Thu, Jul 8, 2021 at 8:17 AM
Reply-To: Gilbert Gonzales <asecfosl.denr@yahoo.com>
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, ARDTS MIMAROPA <ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com>, DENR Head
Executive Assistant <hea@denr.gov.ph>, Office of Head Executive Assistant <hea@a.denr.gov.ph>

Referred herewith is the letter from Ms. Paz S. Garma addressed to DENR Secretary Roy A. Cimatu
which pertains to the abovementioned subject.

Please act on the subject matter, communicate with the concerned party and submit to this Office status
of actions taken for records and monitoring purposes. 

---
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